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To: Greg Johnson, Key Environmental. From: Scott Ferguson, WDNR. 

In response to your May 8, 2000 letter to Scott Ferguson, the WDNR cannot approve your proposal for the former Hein Werner property (FID268091890). Soil 
contaminated at levels above the NR 720 generic RCLs or contaminated above the site-specific RCLs are considered solid waste and therefore must be managed as solid 
waste. With respect to the water generated as part of the investigative effort, you may want to check with the local POTW to see if you can discharge the water into 
the sanitary sewer ... should the local POTW not accept the water, the water needs to be disposed of at a licensed off-site facility. 

Should you have any questions, please call me at (414) 229-0849. 
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